
PAN AMER£CAN A£RWAYS SYSTEM 
GENERAL OFFICES· CHRYSLER BUILDING· NEW YORK CITY 

Mr . Amon G. Carter, President and Publisher, 
Fort Worth Star- Telegram, 
Fort Worth, Texas. 

Dear .Amon : 

May 14, 1940. 

Just a belated note to conm1ent on what we have 
seen of Mr. Icke s ' ink a.~d type. 

Your letter was a masterpiece. 

I had it fr amed for reference, and there are a 
l ot of other people in this country who can do the srune thing 
to advantage. 

Hope you are all set to go to New Zealand as soon 
as you get tl::e Gar ner nomination this summer. Looks like it 
mi ght happen, come August. 

Kindes t personal regards. 


